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Interconnection of Land Registers: a statement by 

the European Land Registry Association 

 
 

The members of ELRA want to make land registry 

information more readily available to support cross-border 

activity, to support the 4 freedoms and to facilitate judicial 

co-operation.  

 

ELRA is therefore pleased to work with the European 

Institutions on projects that will help to achieve this. 

 

The Commission’s current Interconnection Project is based 

upon, 

 

- Voluntary participation, 

- Respect for legal diversity, and 

- The land registries retaining control of what 

information is supplied, to whom it is supplied and on 

what basis it is supplied. 

 

ELRA is pleased to support the Project on this basis. 


